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Across

1/1DMr Pinko's called 
anon unfortunately 
according to 13a 14d 
28a (2,5,2,4-5)

6 Unfortunately that's 
just like the French 
to intervene (4)

10 Norm is in love with 
Helen - well he was 
(5)

11 How do you do a 
Shakespearian play 
when one of the 
books is missing (5)

12 Arrest sailor after 
name given (3)

13/14/28Whoa! Forget 
about who. 
Essentially keep 
schtum. Hush. Not 
even orally right. 
That's the 
arrangement (7,5,5)

15 Philistine who got 
catapulted to fame? 
(7)

17 Panel posing with 
our cook after the 
event (10,5)

19 Rearrange the 
furniture around new 
twinset from Ikea 
ASAP (2,3,4,6)

24 Set fire to Royal 
barge (7)

26 Oranges but no dates 
- that's one 
requirement gone 
west (7)

27 Where the players 
and I find exercise 
entertaining (3)

28 See 13

29 La source de notre 
vie (5)

30 Without Tyneside 
we've got nothing (4)

31 Why there was 
insurrection in 
Yorkshire (7)

Down

1 See 1 Across

2 The invaders will 
come from the south. 
Wisdom a 
posteriori? On the 
contrary (7)

3 Even impress the 
Dutch (3)

4 In Scotland they 
gang aft agley. Try 
Schama's England -
an Introduction for a 
change (7)

5 Al Gore bats, putting 
on 50 - and at quite a 
fast scoring rate (7)

7 Look! No joke's 
going to be incisive 
from that far back in 
time (4-3)

8 Cry for help. 
Leading seaman has 
fallen off front of 
boat (3)

9 Aim to get Al Gore's 
tailenders out first 
(4)

14 See 13 Across

16 What 1d has that 2d 
doesn't (11)

18 Great aunt's 
hoovering up cream 
tea with a pig-like 
sound (5)

20 Clamp down on 
merry men when 
leader absconds (7)

21 Jazz up Elgar - use 
this if it's too loud 
(7)

22 Takes the plunge, 
slowly accepting a 
clumsy kiss (5,2)

23 As well as you and 
me the Queen's an 
old City supporter -
so are some bankers 
(7)

25 The weight of the 
unladen vehicles in 
the transit area (4)

27 Your flipping 
number's up by the 
sound of it (3)

29 Member of the 
digital community is 
into e-commerce (3)


